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OR CURRENT RESIDENT  
 

CHURCH EMAIL ADDRESSES 
 

office@bonairefbc.org               (Church) 
 
krodgers@bonairefbc.org           (Pastor) 
 
pezell@bonairefbc.org                (Music) 
 
dknight@bonairefbc.org             (Education)  
 
psingleton@bonairefbc.org         (Financial) 
 
office@bonairefbc.org                 (Prayer/Announcements) 
 
office@bonairefbc.org                 (Publishing) 

 

www.bonairefbc.org 922-1924 

5/4 National Day of  
Prayer 

5/6 Men’s Breakfast 
8:00 am 

5/7 Deacons’ Meeting 
5:00 pm 

5/7 Youth/Parent 
Semi-formal dinner 

5/9 W.O.M. 
10:00 am 

5/14 Mother’s Day 

4/17 AWANA Awards Night 

5/18 Preschool Graduation 
9:30 am and 7:00 pm 

5/21 Graduate Recognition 

5/24 Last Day Public School 

5/28 Church-wide Picnic 
6:00 pm 

5/29 Memorial Day 
Office Closed 

Graduating Preschool Class for 2017 
Left to Right. Ryles Register, Ges Sumrall, Aiden Johannes, Ella Crean-Lewis, Wyatt Aaron, 
Lila Jane Brown, Jayda Ison, Liam Minton, London Lewis, Alex Griffith. 



May 3rd - End of 
Quarter 
 

May 17th - Awards 
Night 
6:30— 8:30 pm 

Student Summer Opportunities for Discipleship and 
Missions 

 

Student Summer Blast— May 30-June 1, 7-9 pm  
 

Missionfuge - a Missions camp for high school students 
June 5-9, 2017. 
 

Centrifuge –Discipleship camp for 7th and 8th Graders  
June 12-16, 2017. 
 

Info sheets are available on the welcome desk and the 
student ministry table, and will be available on the student 
website at www.bfbcstudents.com 

 

 

Back Yard Bible Club.  June 19-22 at the Evans’ home. 
 

Back Yard Bible Club 2.  July 10-13. 
 

Jr/Sr Retreat is July 29-30.  This is for all rising Juniors 
and Seniors. 
 

Back to School Luau—Aug. 12 

 

Monthly 
Student Worship 

Every Wed. 
6:45 pm 

 

Student Nursing 
Home Ministry 

First Sunday 
4:00 pm 

 
 
 

Parent/Student 
Semi formal dinner 

6:00 pm 
May 7th 

 

Graduation Recognition 
May 21st  

AM Service 

  

needs  
Awana has a PLACE  for YOU to 

serve and reach a child for Christ! 
 

Teachers, Listeners, Store Night help 
needed for the upcoming 2017-2018 

Awana Year! 
 

Contact John or  

Lisa Hinman  

Bonaire First Baptist will be hosting Lifeway’s VBS “Galactic Starveyors” June 26-30.  
This year’s VBS will be in the evening.  Please join us on this adventure.  This is one of 
our major outreach opportunities for the year and one of the biggest opportunities to 
serve the community.  Please see Lisa Hinman if you are interested in serving. 



Joyful Hearts  Thursday, 

May 18th. 

GEORGIA BAPTIST CHILDREN’S HOMES AND FAMILY MINISTRIES, INC. 
 

May 14—Mother’s Day is when we observe or focus on the Georgia Baptist Children’s Home and 
Family Ministries.  Last year, 1068 children came to the Children’s Home in need of rebuilding their 
shattered lives.  Hearts were restored and lives were rebuilt.  Whether they are overcoming abuse, a 
difficult family situation, behavioral issues, exploitation, or learning to cope with a development 
disability—we know that real healing can only begin by asking God to mend their broken hearts.  At 
Georgia Baptist Children’s Homes each child, every family, all situations are given to God and 
Handled with Prayer. 

 

                Men's Ministries 

 
Men’s Breakfast- 
Saturday, May 6th 

8:00 am 

 

Women on Mission 
Meeting 

Tuesday, May 9th 
10:00 a.m. 

Our Graduates 
  

Kindergarten 
 

Ges Sumrall  Bonaire FBC Preschool 
 

High School 
Lindsey Cauley   Veterans High 
 

Daniel J Crouch   Northside High 
 

Cassidy Erickson  Veterans High  
 

Christina Palmer  Warner Robins 
 

Natalie M. Roberson  Veterans High 
 

Brooke Stepanek  Veterans High 
 

   College 
 

Brandon Cauley  University of Georgia 
  

Brooke Pennington Georgia Military College 
 

Isaac White  University of Georgia 



From the Pastor……. 

 

Greetings to the Beloved at BFBC, 
 

 From your fellow servant and recipient of the glorious gospel of Jesus Christ, I hope this newsletter 

finds you trusting in Him amid all of your circumstances.  Also, congratulations to all of our graduates from 

kindergarten to college.  Many prayers go out to all of the families in transition and for the future pursuits 

of the graduates.  The stresses of life are always challenging regardless of whether the next step is 1st 

grade, college, or finding a job. 

 We will be graduating here on Sunday morning on the 7th of May as we complete our series on 

the Book of Acts.  It has been an exciting series as we saw the inauguration, the progress, the patterns, 

and the purposes of the Early Church.  The plan, GOD-willing, for Sunday mornings will be to have two 

messages on ñWalking With GOD Through Pain and Suffering,ò which will introduce the Sunday night 

topic for MayðJuly.  Next, we will start a series from the Old Testament that will focus on the Kings and 

Prophets.  The Scriptural focus will be I SamuelðII Chronicles.  As the title suggests we will preach 

through these books by focusing on the kings and the prophets that they deal with in redemptive history.  

This series will run from the end of May through the winter of next year (again GOD-willing).  We will take 

two detours for a ñbest of summer seriesò (June 10th-July 30th), and for the month of December during 

Christmas. 

 I hope you look forward to studying these portions of Scripture as I do, and that all of us will be 

changed from glory to glory as the Holy Spirit applies the meaning and truths of these Scriptures to our 

minds and hearts. 
   

 Yours In Christ, 

 Kenny 

Acts 4:24NASB) ~ 24 And when they heard this, they lifted their voices to God with one accord and said, “O Lord, it is 
You who MADE THE HEAVEN AND THE EARTH AND THE SEA, AND ALL THAT IS IN THEM…. 

Christian Clippings 
 
“The principal thinks I’m very responsible,”  said the kid to her dad.  “Everytime something goes wrong 
at school, he thinks I’m responsible.” 
 
“A former undertaker applied for a job with a business firm.  The application asked, “What did you like 
about your pervious job?” 
“The applicant replied, “Working with people.” 


